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June 5, 2020.  
 
Vice-Principal Announcement: 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Our Vice-Principal, Mrs. S. Del Mastro, will be joining Mountain View Elementary 
in lower Stoney Creek in the role as Vice-Principal in September. Mrs. Del Mastro 
will be the sole Administrator in this building as she helps prepare the students 
and families for the school closure of Mountain View Elementary this upcoming 
winter. Although Mrs. Del Mastro will be greatly missed at Gatestone, we would 
like to congratulate her on this exciting new opportunity.  Thank you Mrs. Del 
Mastro for all your support and care you have shown for our students and 
families at Gatestone this year.    
 
A special welcome to Mrs. M. Biederman who will be joining our Gatestone team 
in the role as Vice-Principal in September.  Mrs. Biederman is currently working in 
the role as a HWDSB Specialized Services K-12 Learning Consultant and is excited 
to get started in her new role at Gatestone.   
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to connect with me.   
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Kelly Reilly-Scott 
Principal  
905-573-7731 
kreillys@hwdsb.on.ca  
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